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November 13, 2012 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Julian De La Torre, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 November 27 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 

1. The Revenue and Expense Open Hearing will be conducted at 
Council. Chairperson Lorraine Richards will report on the District’s fi-
nancial condition. 

2. Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval will deliver an update on the MTA 
budget. 

3. More than 200 volunteers participated in the MTA phone banks 
during this election. The Executive Committee will take time to honor 
the volunteers and the tremendous work we have done. In addition 
President Julian De La Torre will report on the political and fiscal rami-
fications of the election results.  

4. President Julian De La Torre has once again invited Board President 
Hector Chacon to meet with Council and discuss the Superintendents 
contracts. Assistant Superintendent Jill Rojas has provided the indi-
vidual superintendent’s contracts to MTA Leadership. 

5. Bargaining Chairperson Gilbert Gomez (MHS) will name the Bargain-
ing Team. The Council will have the opportunity to approve the team. 

6. The Evaluation Committee is beginning work on reviewing and dis-
cussing employee evaluation. Gilbert Gomez will discuss the commit-
tee’s upcoming plans. 

7. The New Member and Council Holiday Dinner is Tuesday, Decem-
ber 11 at Tamayo’s. The meeting begins at 3:30 p.m. This is an oppor-
tunity for new members to get to know the Association and become 
familiar with the vendors who support us. RSVPs are due at Council. 
Also, new members are invited to the dinner. Invitations were sent 
from the MTA office. Please invite any members at your site to the din-
ner. You may RSVP for this event at Council. 

8. The CTA State Council volunteered for Campaign 2012 in lieu of the 
regular meeting. State Council delegates will have an opportunity to 
share the experience with Council. 

 

Remember to bring the ballot box!Remember to bring the ballot box!Remember to bring the ballot box!   


